Public Safety Subcommittee Meeting

October 11, 2017 @ 10:00 a.m.
101 Federal Street, 12" Floor, Boston, MA 02110

Public Meeting #5:

1. Welcome/Opening Comments — Gayle Cameron, Commissioner MGC

2. Approval of Minutes: January 25,2017- Vote

3. Presentation by Attorney General Patrick Hanley on “Illegal Gambling in
Massachusetts”.

4. Presentation by Christopher Bruce, Consultant in Crime Analysis and Data-Driven
Policing on “Plainridge Park: Update on Effects on Crime and Police Activity”.

5. Presentation by Lieutenant Brian Connors and Sergeant Tim Babbin on “An Overview of
Criminal Activity at Plainridge Park Casino”.

6. Next Steps

I certify that on this date, this Notice was posted as “Public Safety Subcommittee
Meeting” at www.massgaming.com and emailed to: regs@sec.state.ma.us and
melissa.andrade(@state.ma.us.
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